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Craig, Sondra

From: Paige Shafrath <pkshafrath@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 1:40 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: ARPA Funding + City of La Crosse Arts Board

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
Greetings,   
 
I would like to express my support for any ARPA funding we'd recieve to go towards the City of La Crosse Arts Board for 
their new grant fund program. This would truly benefit the city and empower local artists to have a lasting impact on 
how we shape the culture of La Crosse. Giving funding to benefit the appearance of our parks and buildings inspired the 
idea of community and contributes towards the overall ambition of the community. We can make great things happen in 
this city if we allocate and empower those living here to make meaningful and lasting change.  
 
Thanks,  
Paige Manges 
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